
New Winter 2020 courses on Canvas: Eastern Michigan University 

 

Dear Students, 

The university has created new Canvas shells for Winter 2020 courses that did not already use 
Canvas.  This is to provide instructors with a resource for taking their course online when the 
university reopens next week.  

You can view all your current shells by clicking on Courses in the left-hand menu, and then All 
Courses.  

New shells shown in your course listing may be not clickable.  This means that the shell has not 
been opened yet.  When you do enter new shells they may not have content loaded because 
instructors are preparing it offline or will use other methods to continue course activities.  

Plan on checking your email and Canvas at least daily for messages from your instructor or the 
university about staying connected with your courses. 

If you're new to Canvas, review our EMU Student Canvas Guide 

If you're having technical problems with Canvas, call the 24/7 Canvas Help Desk at (844) 326-6322. 
Click on the Help icon in the lower left-hand menu for other Canvas resources, including Help Desk 
Chat. 

Thank you for your patience and hard work in continuing your studies this semester. We believe in 
your success and will get through this challenge together. 
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